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The History Corner: “Did Someone Say Snow?” 
 

[+ new feature added to NHHS website – Oral Histories!] 
 

As a warm-up to our coming wintry season we share some early photos of abundant snowflakes in a 
variety of “downtown” settings. These were taken in the late 1800s through the 1950s – and include 
one Fritz Robbins etching of skiers in front of Berry Hall at New Hampton School. The lead photo 
is in front of Pillars – which the Bickford family ran as a guest house for many years – and asks the 
question, “Did someone say snow?” Other photos include: a sleigh heading west on Main Street; 
deep ruts in the snow on Main Street; and a horse-drawn roller packing the snow. We hope you 
enjoy these previews of coming attractions! We also hope you enjoy having access to the fantastic 
Oral History Project that the NHHS assembled in 2013. See information on our updated website 
(below). 
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For more information on the history of the town, please visit the newly updated New Hampton 
Historical Society website at https://www.newhamptonhistory.org/  

Kent Bicknell  
Historian, NHHS 
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